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Climate Change activists continue to push Cap and Trade as the answer. The answer to what problem EXACTLY in
OREGON?

When measured on a per capita basis, Oregon GHG emissions in 2017 were actually 21% lower than 1990 levels.
We have more than doubled the 10% emissions reduction goal and done so—three years ahead of the deadline.

When using only data provided by the Global Warming Commission through the year 2016, per capita emissions
have declined by 22.8%.

Aggregate and per capita emissions tell two very different stories. The former creates the perception of a crisis and
supports Governor Brown’s aggressive climate change agenda, while the latter shows that individual Oregonians are
making big strides in improving energy efficiency.

I hope this will help bring a much-needed, common sense, perspective to the ongoing debate regarding Oregon’s
emissions and Cap and Trade.  We Oregonians do not want another tax, hidden from the public information system,
governed and monitored by who knows whom. This is just money put in a pot, up for grabs for the stickiest fingers.
Just say no!
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